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Dear Friends in Christ, Your primary task is to NOT remember to

With the Thanksgiving Holiday coming up, say thank you. The leper who returned praised
you can count on hearing the familiar Gospel ac- God in a loud voice and fell at Jesus’ feet. That
count of Jesus’ miraculous healing of the Ten is an act of worship. Remember and learn from
Lepers. Inevitably, people usually end up being Romans 12:1, “In view of God’s mercy, to offer
reminded that we are to always remember to be your bodies as a living sacrifice, holy and pleas-
thankful for what God gives us. However, there ing to God—this is your true and proper wor-
is so much more to this text than remembering to ship.” Remember to live your life as though God

give thanks. has paid for it all, which He has, with the blood of
Jesus graciously granted healing to ten Christ.
outcasts of society. They were most | want to challenge you to think

likely on the border of Samaria and
Galilee because they were not wel-
come in either community. They
called out for the Lord of lords to have

W rom Pastor's of and do, the things that show your

8 Des praise and adoration of who God is

: and what He has done WITHOUT us-
ing the phrase “thank you.” God has

mercy, and He did. He not only revealed many names and traits by
healed their bodies, but He granted them the which He is called. Explore Scripture and
means to get their lives back. search your heart to find ways to worship God in

Jesus graciously gives you the same gift: your everyday routine. THAT is being thankful.
forgiveness that sets you apart as God’s own
saved child! You were once an outcast from Yours in Christ,

been saved by the power of the Word and Bap-
tized into New Life. Pastor Grunklee
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WILLIE AND JOE..
MY HEROES!

MAPPY VETERANS
DAY, MEN!
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11/13

11/16

11/18

11/18
11/02 Sharmila Jes’son 11/19
11/03 Dennis Miller 11/19
11/03 Mia Pamperin 11/20
11/05 Garry Pollock 11/21
11/09 Eric Bruning 11/23
11/09 Angie Redd 11/24
11/11 Barbara Merz 11/24

11/12

Grace Feist

Group #1

Marylin Ormsby

797-1946

11/25

Tuesday, November 12th-------- 9:00 A.M.
Tuesday, November 19th-------- 9:00 A.M.

Group #2

Wanda Seaberg 799-4641
Tuesday, November 12th--------- 1:00 P.M.
Tuesday, November 19th--------- 1:00 P.M.
Group #3

Jane Goodpasture 793-1981

Wednesday, November 13th----- 6:30 P.M.
Wednesday, November 20th----- 6:30 P.M.

The times for the Braille groups to meet are
set up within a week’s time in order to keep
the week of Thanksgiving free. If you

would like to meet on November 5th or
November 6th, please let me know. We
have received the new plate for Ezra and
Nehemiah, and we need to do 61 books.
Have a great Thanksgiving!
Marylin Ormsby 797-1946.

oHUURLDO

Jeannine McCoy
6301 7th Street, Unit 1
Lubbock, TX 79416

Nicholas Sweetman 11/25 Eddie Wilt

Rachel Donahue 11/27 Rod Huenergardt
Stephanie Jarrett 11/27 Marylin Ormsby
Glenna Warrick 11/29 Roy Nolte

Anne Brann

Jeff Dean

Clifford Fischer

Marilyn Darby
Roxie Sammons
Steve Peterson
Steve Watson
Shanna Friday

Dear Members of Christ Lutheran,

As of JANUARY 1 S, 2014, our Church newsletter will be

primarily distributed by our website, Facebook page , and
email. If you would still like a hard copy of the newsletter
mailed to you, please notify our secretary as soon as
possible. If you have a friend or family member th  at you
know is receiving a newsletter, please either suppl vy the
office with an email address, help them utilize our web-
site to read the newsletter, or let Lynde know that they
would prefer a hard copy to be mailed to them. If you

want your newsletter emailed, please make sure Lynd e
has your email address. If you need help accessing the
church website or Facebook page, let me know and | will
assist you. Thank you! Pastor Grunklee

Clifford Fischer
Mary Ann Johnston

Assisting Minister
Altar Service

Greeters North Door: Jack Meeks
East Door: Rebecca Meeks

South Door: Ken Albright

Offering Tellers Lisa Morgan
Ken Schoppa

Kitchen Hostess Annie Miller
Acolytes November 3: Bella Redd

November 10: Lane Fischer
November 17: Zachary Hazelwood
November 24: Audrey Meeks
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Marolyn Rinne
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SPRING FLING: June 6, 2014 at the Frazier Alumni
Center on the Texas Tech campus.
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: Do you need to update your Directory information?

Please contact the office at 799-0162.

Kimberly Jarrett
We have new books on our shelves!

The Appeal
by John Grisham

The Appeal is a powerful, timely, and shocking
story of political and legal intrigue. It's a book
that will leave you unable to think about our
electoral process or judicial system the same
way ever again.

Don’t Say that Name!
by Sandee Stone

The author was raised in a strict Jewish home.
As a young woman she accepted Jesus Christ
as her savior.

In this book she tells about how Jesus has

guided her life, through marriage, raising a

family, adopting children, major illness, and
personal losses and challenges.

Thrivent members, please make sure you have des-
ignated your 2013 Choice Dollars to the organization
of your choice. It is important to use this available
resource whether it goes to your congregation,
LSSS, seminaries, Habitat for Humanity or another
eligible organization, it benefits so many individuals
and families. For these funds to be used to God’'s
glory, they must first be designated by you, the mem-
ber/owner of Thrivent Financial. Thrivent has desig-
nated an additional 15 million dollars to be matched
only if your Choice Dollars are designated for your
church.

For help, please call Larry Franklin (806)795-7474
or Debbie Hedgcoth (806)786-6116.
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The rotation method has been a blessing to many
of us so far. Our first lesson was on “Jesus Heals the
Ten Lepers”. We are now studying Nicodemus. The
workshops for this session are Science, Art, Banners,
and Games. Our classes have been put into two
groups: K-3rd and 4th-6th. Our 7th and 8th graders
have been helping with the classes. The openings
are being held in the sanctuary. A specific Bible
verse is being studied every rotation period, and
we’re emphasizing memory work. We've had many
willing helpers and our classes have averaged 16
children per week. We would love to see more adults
involved with the children’s Sunday School. Some
interest sheets are available. If you have a specific
interest and would like to be involved with Sunday
School on a temporary or full-time basis, please sign
up or talk to Jackie or Candy. One of our goals is to

have at least a 2-3 year curriculum guide by the end
of next year.

One of the workshops during the first rotation was
“Missions”. There is information about the little boy
we adopted as a congregation about a year ago on
the bulletin board in the hallway. Right now, the offer-
ings from Sunday School are being sent to Compas-
sion to help our adoptee.

We're also working on getting a couple of comput-
ers for Sunday School as well as congregational
use. There's good computer software available —
Joyce is checking it out. The plan is to request
Thrivent funds for the computers.

There is still a need for meals for Midweek School
for October 30 and November 20, if anyone would
like to sign up. Thanks to everyone for all your help!

We are collecting NEW teddy bears & stuffed animals
(any size) until November 11th. These donations go to
children in Lubbock hospitals, Ronald McDonald
House, and South Plains Food Bank, in an effort to
spread awareness of Opsoclonus-Myoclonus Syn-
drome (OMS), and raise money to research for a cure.
Thank you for your ongoing support, CLC congrega-
tion! Becky Jennings, 806-543-1522

Christ Lutheran Church will
be participating in the LSSS
Foster Care Christmas
party supporting the Angel
Tree and offering our Fel-
lowship Hall for the party
that will be held on December 14 at 2 p.m.
The Angel Tree will be set up by Sunday, No-

for them prior to the Christmas party. Please watch
the bulletin for more information. Contact Mary Lee
Franklin at 795-4445 with any questions.

JOIN US! EVERYONE is invited

to join in the decorating of our

Christmas trees in the Sanctuary

and Fellowship Hall on Friday,

November 29, at 4:00 p.m. A

chili supper will be served follow-
ing the decorating. Come and enjoy the fellow-
ship! If you have any questions, please contact
Sue Huenergardt at 797-2552.
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1 & 2 Thessalonians
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

WORSHIP SCHEDULE
9:00 A.M. SUNDAY SCHOOL AND BIBLE CLASSES
10:15 AM. WORSHIP SERVICE

(Communion on 2nd and 4th Sundays)




